
 

Wednesday 22nd May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Registering for the Holiday Activities and Food Programme  

This summer, children entitled to benefit-related free school meals (FSM) will need to 

register with the council ahead of booking with one of the many providers delivering 

schemes. 

  

Families of those children entitled to benefit-related FSM can register for their unique 

booking code before the summer scheme dates are released.   

  

After the half-term break, we will be sending home the information about the 150+ schemes 

that will be running across the county this summer that have funded places for registered 

children to access with fun activities and a meal for free.     

  

The link to register is included here for your information:  

https://www.hants.gov.uk/socialcareandhealth/childrenandfamilies/connectforcommunities/h

olidayactivities/register 

   

The registration process allows the HAF Team to ensure that funded places go to only those 

eligible for the programme.  

 

Should you need help completing this form or require any information from school please 

contact the school office at adminoffice@sunhill-jun.hants.sch.uk 

 

Many Thanks 

 

The School Office 
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